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Comments: I am completely in favor of the improvements planned by Taos Ski Valley, Inc as outlined in the

proposal for Taos Ski Valley. I have lived in Arroyo Seco and skied at TSV for more than r0 years and find that

the current owner and management team are extremely conscientious in their improvements to the ski

experience.

TSV has an enormous impact on the economic development and viability of the entire Northern NM region. The

projects being planned in this proposal will vastly improve skier and summer experience for winter and summer

visitors and locals as well. One of the mandates for US Forest Service is to see that the public enjoy the use of

the forest. TSV enhances all users enjoyment and the present proposals merely encourage and improve our

enjoyment of the forest.

I strongly support the proposed improvements to TSV.


